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August 3, 2012 

VIA EMAIL AND U.S. MAIL] 
 
Mr. Brian Hancock 
Testing and Certification Program Director 
U.S. Election Assistance Commission 
1225 New York Avenue, NW, Suite 1100 
Washington, D.C 20005 
 
Re:  Unity 3.2.0.0 Withdrawal 
 
Dear Mr. Hancock: 
 
Election Systems & Software, LLC (“ES&S”) respectfully requests that the EAC accept this notice as ES&S’ 
formal request to withdraw Unity 3.2.0.0 from the current list of EAC certified systems, effective as of 
August 15, 2012. 
 
As you know, ES&S’ newest version of EAC approved software, Unity 3.2.0.0 Rev 3, has now effectively 
resolved all of the issues identified in the EAC’s Formal Investigation Report for Election Systems and 
Software Unity 3.2.0.0, dated December 20, 2011.   
 
Since the time of the EAC approval of Unity 3.2.0.0 Rev 3, ES&S has worked with the existing users of 
3.2.0.0 to ensure that they have the updated certified version of software available to them at no 
charge.   
 
It is our understanding that upon approval of this request the EAC will place 3.2.0.0 on a list of 
previously certified systems and it will no longer remain an active certification.  We would appreciate 
your confirmation of that understanding.  
 
Thank you and please let us know if you have further questions. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Kathy A. Rogers 
Senior Vice President of Government Affairs 
404-432-4485 
Kathy.Rogers@essvote.com 
 
 
CC: Ken Carbullido, SVP Systems – ES&S 
 Steve Pearson, VP Certification – ES&S 
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